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If the province has asked school boards to prepare plans for three learning options for the 
fall- full return to school, a hybrid model and online learning only- and the recent survey 
the OCDSB sent out was to hear from parents about what was important to us to help the 
board plan for September, why were parents not given the opportunity to indicate which of 
the three options they preferred? One question does ask about whether we would choose 
to send our children to school or keep them home in the event a hybrid model was chosen, 
but only asking that question potentially skews the results as they will be presented to the 
public without having asked the full question that needed to be asked. 
 
Thank you, 
Leah Hutchinson-White 
OCDSB Parent 
 


